FAIRWINDS CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

4 YEAR OLD PRE-KINDERGARTEN SUPPLY SHEET
Our pre-kindergarten class meets five days per week.  School begins at 8:15 A.M. and dismisses at 2:45 P.M.  Half-day students must be picked up at 12:00 P.M.  A late fee will be charged for half day students that are not picked up by 12:00. All of the teaching is done in the morning.  The children nap in the afternoon.  The first six weeks of class are spent teaching the children habits and setting patterns for us to live and learn by while we are in school.

A typical day in PreK-4 would consist of the following: play time, devotions and prayer, pledges, phonics, writing, Bible story and memory verse time, art, song time, snack time, recess time, lunch, and nap time.  As the year progresses, we will have math and reading.  We take field trips and have special visitors during the school year.  The children will have music class and gym class once a week.

     For the school year your child will need the following:

     Book Bag

     Lunch Bag

     Pencil Box-Plastic with snap lid-rectangular shape (most are $1.00 or $2.00)
     2 – 8 count of Crayola Jumbo Crayons – We only use the 8 primary colors 

     4 glue sticks 
     1 Elmers liquid school glue 
     2 Ticonderoga Jumbo Pencils

     1 - 8 count washable markers

     1 pair of BLUNT scissors (Fiskars)

     1 art smock or large t-shirt to cover uniform

     2 plastic folders with pockets and prongs
     1 zipper pouch pencil case with 3 holes on bottom for use in folders
     1 Kinder plastic nap pad (NO SLEEPING BAGS OR EXERCISE MATS)

     2 large boxes of tissues

     2 boxes of baby wipes

     2 boxes of cleaning wipes (Clorox or Lysol)

     1- 8 oz. bottle of hand sanitizer (no fragrance please)

     2 rolls of paper towels
     2 cans of playdough-regular size-any color
Lunch time is approximately 11:00 A.M. Children may order lunch the day before for Wednesdays and Fridays. We ask that the order be written down and along with the money put into an envelope with the student’s name on it and then given to the teacher first thing in the morning.  

Please put your child’s name on everything, including coats & sweaters.  

We ask that when parents bring their child into the classroom that they say their goodbyes quickly so that we may begin class on time.  If the child is late coming to class, the parent should quickly say goodbye outside of the classroom and send their child in alone to join the class. 
